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Message From the President 

Sandra Fletcher 

 

Despite the weather, the flu and now 

the new Coronavirus, the Auxiliary is 

still here and flourishing! 

  

Financially, the Auxiliary is doing 

very well in all our retail areas and 

the results so far show that we will 

exceed our fundraising goals.  Thank 

you to all our dedicated Convenors, 

Volunteers and Staff who work 

diligently every day.  Also, a big 

thank you to all our loyal customers 

without whom we would not be able 

to donate the funds we do! 

  

Considering this year’s successful 

fundraising efforts, there will be 

presented to the membership at the 

General meeting a motion to amend 

the pledge made in 2018 for 

redevelopment.  The original pledge 

was for $2.5 million over 7 years. 

Taking into account the larger scope 

of this project and our financial 

success so far, the Auxiliary is asking 

the members to approve an increase 

in the amount pledged over the same 

time period.  It is felt that this is an 

attainable goal – and, as in the past, 

may be attained sooner!  Thus, the 

motion is to amend the pledge to 

make the amount $3 million over 7 

years.  Tom Zsolnay, UHKF 

President and CEO, will be our 

speaker at the meeting and it is 

certain he will be pleased if this 

motion is passed. 

  

The second Motion to be presented at 

the meeting is the 2020-2021 budget, 

which is included with this 

Newsletter.   

  

I look forward to seeing everyone at 

the meeting 

 

 
 

 

GENERAL MEETING & 

LUNCH 

MONDAY 

March 30, 2020 

Cooke’s Portsmouth Church 

Norman Rogers Drive 

in Calvin Park 
 

10:30 a.m. Registration 

11:00 a.m. Meeting 

12  noon Lunch 

MENU 
Soup & Sandwiches 

Dessert Squares 

Coffee and Tea 

Cost $15.00 
 

1:00 p.m.  Speaker 

Tom Zsolnay, UHKF President & CEO 

Topic – Financing – Stage 2 

Redevelopment 

As the venue needs numbers at least 

a week in advance, if attending, 

please call the office and leave a 

message  
@ 613-549-6666 Ext.6352  

OR e-mail 
KGH.Auxiliary@kingstonhsc.ca 

 as soon as possible but no later 

than Monday March 23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Mary Johnston 

 

As of February 28
th

, 2020 

Unallocated surplus 

$586,075.99 
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REMINDER! 
2020-21 Membership Fees  

Due April 1, 2020 

$15.00 single 

$20.00 family 

$150.00 life membership 

Fees may be mailed to the 

Auxiliary Office or may be 

paid at the registration table at 

the General Meeting 

Please notify the Auxiliary 

Office of any changes of 

address, phone number or 

email address. If we are kept 

up to date, it saves money and 

time.  A quick phone call or a 

short email will do the job.   

We encourage all our 

members with email to have 

their Newsletter delivered by 

this method.  Please let 

Theresa know if you would 

like to use this method.  

Thank you. 
 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

 
Richard Cliffe, Alan Grant, 

 Lilian Provan, Shirley Purkis, 

Lorraine Purvis, Eilish Waldron 

and Rhoda Shepherd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 BUS TRIP 

Stratford Festival 
 

Tuesday June 2, 2020 & 

Wednesday June 3, 2020 

 

Cost: Members $425 

         Non-Members $450 

 

Price Includes: 

Coach Transportation & Driver 

Gratuity;  

1 night at the Arden Park Hotel 

with Breakfast; and  

Dinner at the Steak House in 

Kitchener. 

 

The plays are  

“Much Ado About Nothing” 
and “Chicago” (Musical) - 

both matinee performances. 

 

The trip is almost sold out but 

there is a waiting list. Call the 

Auxiliary Office to have your 

name added to the list.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

KINGSTON GENERAL 
HOSPITAL AUXILIARY 

Spring Fling 
L U N C H E O N  & 

B R I D G E 
   
Cooke’s Portsmouth Church      
Norman Rogers Dr, Calvin Pk 

 

THURSDAY APRIL 16, 2020 

LUNCH: 12 NOON 

BRIDGE: 1 p.m. 

COST: $20 PER PERSON 

 

Proceeds to enhance 

patient care at KGH 
 

For Reservations ~  

please call the Auxiliary Office  

613-549-6666 ext. 6352  
 

or e-mail: 
KGH.Auxiliary@kingstonhsc.ca 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MOTIONS 
 

1.      FINANCE 

It will be moved that the Auxiliary 

pledge to Stage 2 redevelopment be 

amended to $3 million over 7 years. 

 

2.   BUDGET 2020-2021   

 It will be moved that the 2020-2021 

Budget be accepted. 

 

 

The Auxiliary Hair Salon 
Welcomes patients, staff and 

Volunteers.  The salon is open 

Thursdays and Fridays 

613-549-6666 ext 4235 
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